
 

 

 

NOTICE of POSTPONEMENT 

FEBRUARY 17TH, 2024 ELECTION 

IS BEING RESCHEDULED 

THE 2024 ELECTION WILL BE HELD ON 

SATURDAY APRIL 13th, 2024 

 

ALLOWING THE TOWN OF BETHEL TO FULLY COMPLY WITH 

TITLE 15 - CHAPTER 75 OF THE DELAWARE CODE 

 

ALL CURRENT ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATIONS WILL BE 

VALID EXCEPT FOR APPLICATIONS FOR BEING ABSENT 

FROM THE MUNICIPALITY ON THE DAY OF ELECTION AS 

THE DATE OF ELECTION HAS BEEN CHANGED 

 

 


